
          Photography and Social Media Policy
Use of Photographic/Filming Equipment
If a parent wishes to photograph or film classes for practicing choreography at home, they may do so with the permission of the Principal and the teacher's consent, however we operate a policy (permission granted on registration), that protects families that do not wish their children to be photographed or filmed. If this policy is found to be breeched we will ask you to remove all evidence of the photography/filming.
Do not take photographs of children at the dance school classes or events unless you have permission from the principal to do so and do not post these on social media sites. This is in compliance with our child protection policy. 
Dragonflies Dance uses our own Photograph's and Filming as a platform to advertise the School and to celebrate its student’s achievements. The school photos and videos will be published of children at the School and we ask that all members of the School notify the principal in writing if you do not want wish your child to be photographed or filmed when you register with the school. When our shows are filmed, permission slips will be issued prior to the performance; if parents do not wish their child to be recorded students therefore will be unable to participate in the performance.

Children’s full names will not be used in photograph captions. 

Photographs and videos of dance school events will be stored securely on an encrypted device and will be available only to the school principal. No names will be stored with these photographs and video files.


The use of Social Media
We ask that current students who have access to social media do not contact teachers or student teachers on their personal pages. We ask that all students contact the School’s email and/or social media page for any questions, helpful tips and advice. Social media is a wonderful communication tool however the Dragonflies Dance Facebook Page, Instagram, Twitter Page and School email should be the only use of social media contact from current students to teachers. The School will not tolerate current students and or teachers being in contact through social media however please feel free to contact us personally when you have moved on from the school to keep us up-to-date on how you are doing. 

Dragonflies Dance uses our Social Media Pages as a platform to advertise the School and to celebrate its student’s achievements. The School Photo's will be published of children at the School and we ask that all members of the School notify the School if you do not want wish your child to be photographed when you register with the School.

